
ENVIRONMENT COMMITTEE 

WEDNESDAY 29th JANUARY 2020 

TOWN CLERK’S UPDATE 

1.  PURPOSE OF THE REPORT 

1.1 To receive updates on actions arising from the previous meeting 

2. UPDATE 

 ROWIP consultation response 

2.1 Response submitted and acknowledgement received  

 Cantref Roundabout 

2.2 Awaiting further information from SWTRA regarding timescales for 
landscaping the roundabout 

 ATC Sec 6 Biodiversity report 

2.3 The final report has been uploaded to the website and link sent to WG as 
requested 

 Installation of Outdoor Water Fountain 

2.4 To be progressed with MCC 

 New planting schemes  

2.5 A update meeting was held between Sarah Price Landscapes, Nigel 
Leaworthy MCC, Tony Konieczny (Chair of Environment Committee) and 
Jane Lee (Town Clerk) to discuss initial proposals. Sarah Price Landscapes to 
finalise plans and visual for consultation purposes by end of January. Once 
available these will be shared with Town Councillors. These will be costed 
proposals. A consultation exercise will take place in January to seek views 
from residents. Councillors are requested to consider assisting with this 
consultation exercise.  

3. RECOMMENDATION 

3.1 Report to be noted 


